
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Cashmere School Board Members 

Cashmere Valley Record 
Wenatchee World 

 
FROM:  Glenn Johnson 

Secretary, Cashmere School Board 
 
RE:   Notice of Cancellation 
 
 

The Monday, January 10, 2022 board work session has been cancelled 
and will be rescheduled for a later date due to the district being closed.  
Please check the Cashmere School District website for further updates. 

 

 


